
DOLLS DOLLS DOLLS 

 

Please join the New London Doll Club on Saturday, May 18, 

between 11:30 am and 2:00 pm at the Groton Library, Room 1, 

for our 3rd annual Open House. We will display our most 

interesting dolls and invite you to bring yours. Light 

refreshments to be served. All ages welcome. 


